
From: Ramona Buck <ramonabuck@gmail.com> 
Date: January 8, 2021 at 4:16:23 PM EST 
To: jessemillerv@gmail.com 
Cc: Adrian Bishop <aadrianfpt@gmail.com> 
Subject: Thank you for your letter 

Hello Jesse, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the BYM Supervisory Committee to say that your letter was forwarded 
to us so we could benefit from your thoughts and experiences regarding the camping program. We 
deeply appreciate the fact that you took the time and effort to write and send the letter. It is apparent 
that you care deeply about the BYM camp programs and that you have given a great deal to them. 
I know that the staff of the Yearly Meeting and the camping programs will continue to be affected 
by your experiences and ideas, and hopefully can continue to make positive changes in order that 
campers will be safe and supported and will have a wonderful experience at the camps. Thank you 
for your service to Baltimore Yearly Meeting, and best wishes for your future endeavors. 
 
I am cc'ing Adrian Bishop, the Co-Clerk of Supervisory. He has had surgery recently so can't be 
fully active on this committee right now, but I know he joins with me in this appreciation, and we 
both wish you all the best. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ramona 
 
Ramona Buck 
Co-Clerk, BYM Supervisory Committee 
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